
   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Attendees: 
Dr. Jeffrey Cornelius (Chair), Dr. Rebecca Hopkins (Vice-Chair), Ms. Yaslin Perez, Dr. Rachel Winston, Ms. 
Vickie Green, Ms. Juliette Butler, Dr. Lindsey Sherrill, Ms. Tammy Rhodes, Dr. Ron Patterson, Dr. Karla 
Zelaya, Mr. Bishop Alexander, Dr. Shinika Byrd, and Ms. Cala Flippo. 
Dr. Jeffrey Cornelius presided.  
 
Call of Meeting to Order  
Dr. Jeffrey Cornelius called the meeting to order at 



o Further Discussion on the Presidents Diversity Award – Dr. Cornelius asked if all members 
agreed with the MAC reconvening on March 2nd at 11:00am to hear the Subcommittee’s 
recommendations for the award and vote on the recommended recipients of the Presidents 
Diversity Award – all in agreement. At that meeting, a date will be set for the next meeting. 
Ms. Yaslin Perez noted that she will relay information about the President’s Diversity Award 
to the Student Government Association. Dr. Rachel Winston asked if Dr. Rebecca Hopkins will 
reach out to the Subcommittee and Dr. Cornelius confirmed that she would as soon as the 
forms are received. Dr. Patterson indicated that he would make sure forms are updated and 
would get the forms to the MAC Chair, Dr. Cornelius. Dr. Hopkins asked about the role of the 
Subcommittee. Dr. Patterson responded that the subcommittee will select award recipient(s) 
based on the nomination pool, such as students, faculty, staff, etc. Student recipients would 


